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. . your 6 OP to better listening
. . your to more sales in the Akron Area

October -,1950

Mr Kermit Geary
R.F.D. # 2
Walnutport, Pennsylvania

Dear Mr Geary:

This is to inform you that we have received your
letter of September 23, 1950, and are verifying your reception
report.

Thank you very much for your information it was
deeply appreciated.

GP/mk

Cordially,

AKRON BROADCASTING CORPORATION

by 6eoff-4
George Paul
Chief Engineer


